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Notes from the Music Room – For Summer 2014
This has been a good school year in the music room. We have learned songs and dances; played instruments; learned to read and write music and studied music that was in line with their classroom topics. 

The students’ musical presentations for fellow students , family, and friends have been enjoyable learning experiences. I hope you have been able to attend them all.

In November, for Veteran’s Day, our second graders honored our veterans through a patriotic concert.

At Christmas, our kindergarten students and teachers taught us, through song, about the winter holidays.

The 3rd graders were impressive as they presented their recorder concert in early May. 

The fifth graders sang with conviction for their DARE graduation. Also, coming up, they will sing at their graduation commencement on June 13th and their Fifth Grade Talent Show will be on Friday afternoon, June 14. 

Fourth grade and kindergarten rotate years to present a concert. Kindergarten performed this year and I’m excited to work with the fourth graders on a program for next year.

At the end of this school year, many of the grade levels have studied and sung American folk songs. 

Tuesday afternoon, May 27, 2014, the first graders will present the folk songs they have learned. You will want to be here at Hazelwood at 1:30 to hear them.  Most of their songs are familiar to us, were new to them and we invite you to sing along. 

Have a great musical summer!  Be happy!  Listen to music, dance and sing all summer long!

Mrs. Atwood

